Breton, Mary B

From: Heather Sprague <heathersprague7 @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 8:35 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Objection to ban on gas run cars and trucks

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Heather Sprague from Cushing, Maine and | oppose this ban on gas powered vehicles and think its
irresponsible to impose this on us when we cant even afford our electric bills let alone buy an over priced electric car.
Those bills will go up with the enormous amount of charging stations the state would have to supply.



